

May 26, 2017

Christensen & Mclean Roofing Co. 16173 132 Ave NW Edmonton, Alberta T5V 1H8

Dear Neighbourlink Parkland Supporter,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous contribution to our annual fundraiser on April 1, 2017. The evening could not have been successful without the support of our community.

We are pleased to advise you that we were able to raise almost \$30,000.00 which will go directly into what we do best, which is assisting those in need. With the funds raised, Neighbourlink Parkland will be able to continue to help with ongoing issues which our community faces everyday.

We hope that you will feel encouraged in helping individuals and families that fall between the cracks in a system that, at times, is difficult to navigate. Seeing the faces and the gratitude of the clients we serve reminds us of the difference we are able to make in helping with the immediate needs that come our way.

On behalf of Marlene Dalgleish, Ministry Director and the entire Neighbourlink Parkland Board of Directors, we would like to sincerely thank you for your generous donation.

May God richly bless you,